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IUCN is grateful to all the individuals for their contribution to the “Third External Evaluation of the 



 

3. The post-2016 scenario: recognizing that the current WGWAP Terms of Reference 
established in2012-, will expire in December 2016, but the obligation to implement 
the lenders requirements 
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Management Response 
 
Name of evaluation or review: 3rd External Western Gray 
Whale Advisory Panel (WGWAP) independent evaluation, 
December 2014 
Unit/person responsible for managing follow up: IUCN, 
Global Business and Biodiversity Programme, Giulia Carbone, 
Deputy Director 
 

Date created: 25 Feb 2015 
Date updated: 
 

Actors and units involved in follow up (full and abbreviated names): 
GBBP: Global Business and Biodiversity Programme 
GMPP: Global Marine and Polar Programme 
WGWAP: The Western Gray Whale Advisory Panel 
SEIC: Sakhalin Energy Investment Company 
 

 
Recommendation IUCN Response Intended Result Activities Responsibility Indicators Status and timeframe 

Recommendation 1. IUCN 
should maintain the current 
WGWAP process in the short 
term, while launching a process 
of substantial change, within 
which elements of the current 
WGWAP would be maintained. 
 

Agree. 
 
 As the timeliness of the 
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Recommendation 2. All 
stakeholders should participate 
in a consultative process that 
leads towards the establishment 
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Recommendation 7. A broader 
process of consultation on this 
idea should follow so that all 


